
Attention: Carrie Haberstich  
  
Re: Waterfall Plaza at 8752 159th Street, Orland Park 
Bond in Lieu of Letter of Credit Request 
  
Ms. Haberstich- 
  
Per your request, I am requesting from the Village to accept a Bond in Lieu of a Letter of 
Credit.  This request is due to the current violations the property has, and the cost of a letter 
of credit. 
  
I, [Adam Haleem with Network Property Management, LLC ], am the owner’s representative 
authorized to make this request. 
  
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
Adam Haleem 
  
 


